
Puffins Weekly Overview                   
Term 6 Week 1 

It’s the summer term! There is a LOT going on, thanks for supporting us with all 

the arrangements for trips 😊 

 Friday 7th June. This week we have been learning about … 

English 
➢ We have continued reading ‘The Night Train’ by Sylvia Bishop 

➢ Writing – information writing about an ocean habitat and a poster for World Ocean’s 

Day. A persuasive letter about looking after the oceans. 

➢ Spelling Shed List 31: challenge words (see below) 

Maths 
        Times Tables – we all completed the MTC! All the children stayed calm and di their best – 

we are very proud of all of them! 

Topic – Time 

 Years, months and weeks 

 Hours, seconds and minutes 

 Making a clock 

Other 
Curriculum 
Areas 

 

• Art – Creating Rangoli patterns with rotational symmetry on the 2Simple Paint App 

• Science – understanding habitats 

• Spanish – revising family 

• Music – group practice and class performance of Peter and the Wolf compositions 
 

 News and  
reminders 

Next Week 

Tuesday is our whole class trip to Samphire Hoe! Arrive for 8:20 a.m. 
please! See separate letter (on second page below). 

 

Thursday half the class are going to a Minilympics Event at Kings School 
(all day) and the the other half are going to Forest School (afternoon only). 

 

I have set one MyMaths task on time conversions. We are continuing next week with 
telling the time on analogue clocks and in 24 hour clock – it would be really helpful if 
you can practise reading the time with your child, as I know some of them still aren’t 
confident – thank you! 

 

Other Homework: Spelling Shed and Reading. 

 

Forest School - I was lucky enough to go up with the children, led by Mrs Gooderham 
and Mrs King. What a lovely afternoon - all the children were a pleasure to be with! 

 

PE – no PE next week – we’re too busy going on trips… We’ll make up for it with extra 
PE later in the term! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
7th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Final Details about Puffins Class Trip to Samphire Hoe 
 

Our class trip to Samphire Hoe, is next week on Tuesday 11th June 2024. This visit will link with our 
Geography studies of Kent Downland and our science work on animal and plant habitats. 
 
Due to the time of the visit, your child needs to be dropped off at school at 8:20am.  We will be 
back to school for the normal pick up time.   
 
Children will be able to wear their own clothes. They should wear flat trainers or walking shoes, 
have a sun-hat and should bring with them all clothing necessary for any weather on the day (at 
least one extra layer and a rain jacket if any chance of rain). The rangers advise that it can be cold 
and windy ‘down on the Hoe’. 
 
They will all need a substantial packed lunch (no nuts or chocolate please) and a water bottle (these 
can be re-filled there). 
 
The children will take their school sketchbooks and pencils and some magnifying bug-pots (in case 
we look for minibeasts). If they would like to bring any other things e.g. nature books, binoculars – 
this is at their own risk and they need to look after them themselves. 
 
Hoping for a great day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ruth Washington 

 

 


